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UPCOMING DATES
NOVEMBER

 
 
 

Wednesday 23rd
GCSE Certificate Collection

afternoon 3.15 - 5.00 pm
 
 

Wednesday 23rd
'Othello' Trip - Mayflower

Theatre
 
 

Headteacher's message ....
This week there have been a number of events in school that should be
celebrated, more details around each one to follow.  

- Cross Country successes
- Representation in the Barbarian Salisbury rugby team 
- Trip to the theatre
- Market stall for Children in Need 

We are still awaiting to find out the outcomes of the planning permission
on Holder’s field but have started to explore the facilities that we are
planning to create for the PE curriculum, and looking at the equipment that
may be needed. We clearly have a great deal of sporting talent in our
school, and now need to ensure that they have the ability to practice even
more. 

One of our key areas for improvement this year is to improve punctuality.
This week we have been closing the gates at exactly 8:35am so that
anybody who is late needs to sign in at reception which will trigger time to
be spent after school with the senior leadership team. Since our lessons
start at 8:40am some children are coming in so late that they are actually
missing learning time. 

We have also continued our focus on attendance, which is now in line with
the National average. You’ll have spotted that Ofsted said the policies that
we are putting into place to improve this are making an impact. One of our
ways to support you and your child with this is to ensure you have up-to-
date information about their attendance so that it can be monitored and
tracked, via Class Charts and via letters sent home. Year 11 attendance is
the key priority as expressed in letters received by all Year 11 parents
recently. 

More information about attendance can be found here:
https://www.stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk/attendance/

Absences should only be reported via the absence line or the
absence@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk email address. Requests for time off in
term time are also only granted in exceptional circumstances. Guidance on
what this means can be found here:
https://www.stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk/app/uploads/2022/08/Leave-of-
Absence-Guidance.pdf

 
 



A Christmas
Concert

 7.00Pm

The Stonehenge School is proud to
present

Tickets to be purchased via ParentPay
with a l imited number available on the

night.
There wil l  be refreshments available and

a raffle on the night

Soloists | Instrumentals | Bands |
Choir

TICKETS -
ADULTS - £5.00

CHILDREN/OAP - £3.00

15th December 2022



 

News articles

The free hot chocolate, toast
and cereal is going down a

treat with students who are
able to come in and warm up

and meet up with their
friends before school.



 

Stonehenge School students playing for Salisbury Barbarians
Rugby club against Dauntseys.  The referee complimented the

whole team for their camaraderie and sportsmanship



Science Club investigated how to cook eggs by candle-power. Below left is a
scrambled egg from Kayla Lowe and Charley Flynn which cooked the quickest. 

Gordon's egg

As part of Operation SCEPTRE Wiltshire
police came into school with the knife arch

which students passed through on their
way home.



FOLLOW THE LINK TO OUR UNIFORMD SHOP - 
 

WWW.UNIFORMD.CO.UK/STONEHENGESCHOOL
 

http://www.uniformd.co.uk/stonehengeschool





